From: Tina Gorby

To: Participate
Subject: Bluebird housing
Date: Thursday, May 27, 2021 4:37:27 PM

Good afternoon,

I was a part of the occupy Ketchum rally last Saturday. I have lived in Ketchum for almost
two years. Thankfully I have housing, for now. | am totally in favor of the Bluebird project.
We are losing some very solid people because they can’t find an affordable place to live. What
is going to happen to the businesses in the area if there are no workers here? Our beautiful
quaint town will disappear.

I will be unable to attend the meeting tomorrow but wanted my voice heard.

Thank you,
Christine Gorby
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